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Students, staff and families across Chinook’s Edge 
are coming together with a sense of optimism for the 
year that awaits us, and I extend a warm welcome on 
behalf our Board of Education and Central Office 
Leadership Team.

We are so excited to welcome our students and staff 
back to school! Our schools share a focus on key 
divisional goals: Academic Excellence, Social 
Emotional Well-being and Career Connections. We 
believe this strong foundation will allow our students 
to achieve higher levels of success throughout their 
lifetime. Our schools are filled with enthusiasm as this 
year gets underway. 

Our staff have worked hard to ensure a clear path 
ahead for our students, including a focused 
collaboration to support the new K-3 curriculum 
(more information below). We work to build 
welcoming school cultures and believe each day is 
filled with learning opportunities for every student in 
our care, which is why we are launching our 
Attendance Matters initiative. 

We are excited to welcome our students and staff 
back to school and wish everyone a tremendous 
year ahead!

Superintendent Kurt Sacher

Twenty-five Kindergarten to Grade 3 teachers from 
schools across the division worked in grade teams 
to collaboratively create resources to support 
implementation of the K-3 curriculum. They found 
that, while there are some new or refreshed 
initiatives, the curriculum has clear connections to 
the three division goals in Chinook’s Edge:

Academic Excellence 
Social Emotional Well-being 

Career Connections

https://www.cesd73.ca/download/397273
https://www.cesd73.ca/
https://www.cesd73.ca/download/388689
https://www.cesd73.ca/parents/attendance-matters
https://www.cesd73.ca/download/397244

